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Newsletter No 47  

Brisbane Deutscher Turnverein 

Inc 

416 Vulture St  

East Brisbane QLD 4169  

Phone: 07 3391 2434 

E-mail: 

admin@brisbanegermanclub.com 

www.brisbanegermanclub.com 

Club Opening hours:  

Monday: closed 

Tues 12noonñlate 

WedñSat 11amñlate 

 Sunday  11.30ñ5pm 

Frühschoppen 2nd Sunday of month 

Restaurant  

Phone: 3391 2091 

Monday: closed 

Tues to Wed 

12.00ñ2.00pm  5.00pmñ8.00pm 

Thurs 

12.00ñ2.00pm  5.00pmñ8.30pm 

Fri/Sat 

12.00ñ2.00pm  6.00pmñ9.00pm 

Sun 

12.00ñ2.00pm 

Office  

TuesñFri 9.00ñ5.00 
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their annual Christmas 

concert again and it has 

some very popular 

Christmas songs in 

German and English on 

their program. 

Donõt forget the 

Membersõ Christmas 

Party on 11th December  

starting at 2pm. 

The Club will be closed 

from  5pm on Saturday 

24th December until it 

opens again on Tuesday    

3rd January 2017 to 

resume trading. 

M y s e l f  a n d  t h e 

Committee wish all Club 

staff, members and 

friends a very Merry 

Christmas and a happy, 

healthy and prosperous 

New Year. 

 

Liebe Mitglieder und 

Freunde, 

Das Weihnachtsfest 

sowie das Ende des 

Jahres 2016 steht vor der 

Türe und wir schauen 

zuversichtlich dem neuen 

Jahr entgegen.  

Das Komitee und ich 

wünschen allen ein 

Dear Members & Friends, 

 

This yearõs Oktoberfest is 

well and truly behind us and 

it was a success despite the  

black-out we experienced 

on Saturday night. I would 

like to take the opportunity 

to thank all the volunteers 

and staff for their 

dedication and help during 

the last 12 months. Without 

your contributions, this year 

would not have been the 

success itõs been so far. 

Thank you to everyone who 

made the effort to support 

the Club throughout the  

last 12 months as well. 

The Melbourne Cup on 

Tuesday 1 November was 

also great. I loved judging 

the Hat Parade and 

watching the race itself on 

the big screen.   

The Club has been 

inundated with Christmas 

parties to be held here and 

also the Childrenõs 

Christmas party on Saturday 

3rd December is well 

organised this year. 

On Sunday  4 December at 

2pm, the choir is holding 

g e s e g n e t e s 

Weihnachtsfest,  e in 

g l ü c k l i c h e s  u n d 

erfolgreiches Neues Jahr 

und mögen Ihre Wünsche 

für 2017 in Erfüllung 

gehen.  

Ich bedanke mich viemals 

für Ihre Unterstützung 

u n d  F r e u n d s c h a f t 

während des Jahres und 

hoffe, Sie alle im 

kommenden Jahr wieder 

begrüssen zu können. 

 

Freundliche Grüsse/In 

Friendship, 

 

Euer Präsident/Your 

President 

 

Monika Kortz 
 

 

From the Presidentõs Desk 
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Liedertafel /  

Liederkranz 

Choir Practice: 
 

Tuesday 

6.30-9.00pm 

For information 

ring: 

Rainer 3821 5223 

Karl 3848 9650 

Monika 3397 0971 

mariakortz@ 

bigpond.com 

The choir will hold their 

Christmas party on Tuesday 

6 December in the Lounge 

and Keller Bar from 6pm 

onwards. 

After the Party, the choir will 

go on holiday for a well 

deserved rest and come back 

refreshed on Tuesday 28 

February 2017. 

We are still in the process of 

getting organised for the 

next Sängerfest which may 

be held in Bendigo towards 

the end of September or 

beginning of October 2017. 

Once we have received 

confirmation of the place 

and date, we will let you 

know, as there are 

supporters of the choir who 

wish to come along and be 

part of the event. 

Once again, thank you for 

your support and we'll see 

you all at our Christmas 

Concert on Sunday 4 

December at 2.00pm. 

We are still looking for 

singers wishing to join our 

choir. Itõs never too late to 

Hello Everyone! 

 

Thank you for the great 

support you gave to the 

Liedertafel/Liederkranz over 

the last 12 months by visiting 

our concerts and hopefully 

enjoyed them!  

The choir wishes to thank Olga 

and Leo for their terrific work 

over the year. Olga for playing 

the piano and Leo for 

conducting us and keeping us 

amused with the jokes he tells 

us during the breaks. 

We received an invitation to 

attend the celebration of 150 

years of the Bethesda Lutheran 

Church in Beenleigh on 27 

November to perform some of 

our songs. The event will also 

be filmed for a documentary 

film by the History Channel as 

part of a four-episode series. 

For your information, Pastor 

Gottfried Hausmann who 

founded the Bethesda Mission 

and Church in 1866, has been 

mentioned in our 100 year 

history book of the German 

Club and even has a photo of 

him in it. 

have some fun and entertain 

others with your singing! 

We start practicing again on 

Tuesday 28 February 2017 

from 6.30ñ9.00pm in the 

hall of the German Club. 

Wishing you a Merry 

Christmas and a Happy New 

Year in 2017. 

 

Monika Kortz (Secretary) 

IN THE MONTHS OF  

D E C E M B E R  2 0 1 6ñ

JANUARY 2017 

G. Kirberg (3.12.);  

O. Lipsky (11.12.);  

A. Giesberts (13.12.);  

A. Ambrose (2.1.);  

L. Kuster (17.1.);  

Liedertafel/Liederkranz Report  

FOR SALE 

GINGERBREAD 

HOUSES 
Large $35-00 

Small $25-00 

Available now  
Enquire at the bar 
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Skat News  

Skat: 

 

Für weitere 
auskunft: 
 

Werner Simke 

3300 2565 

0410 118 371 

{ƪŀǘōŜǊƛŎƘǘΦΦΦ 
  
IŜƭƭƻ {ƪŀǜǊŜǳƴŘŜΣ 
.Ŝƛ ǳƴǎŜǊŜƳ hƪǘƻōŜǊ {ƪŀǘ ǿŀǊŜƴ мл {ǇƛŜƭŜǊ ŀƴǿŜǎŜƴŘΦ 
5Ŝƴ ŜǊǎǘŜƴ tǊŜƛǎ ŜǊǎǇƛŜƭǘŜ ǎƛŎƘ aΦ IŜƛǎŜ Ƴƛǘ нффу tǳƴƪǘŜƴΦ 
  
²ŜƛǘŜǊŜ tǘŀǘȊƛŜǊǳƴƎŜƴ ǿƛŜ ŦƻƭƎǘΤ 
нΦΦΦ²Φ .ǳƳƳŜǊ                    ноул tΦ 
оΦΦΦ{Φ {ǾŀǊōƛŎ                        носм tΦ 
  
  
.Ŝƛ ǳƴǎŜǊŜƳ bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ {ƪŀǘ ǿŀǊŜƴ ф {ǇƛŜƭŜǊ ŀƴǿŜǎŜƴŘΦ 
5Ŝƴ ŜǊǎǘŜƴ tǊŜƛǎ ŜǊǎǇƛŜƭǘŜ ǎƛŎƘ !Φ aŀǊŎƘ Ƴƛǘ нтлл tǳƴƪǘŜƴΦ 
  
²ŜƛǘŜǊŜ tƭŀǘȊƛŜǊǳƴƎŜƴ ǿƛŜ ŦƻƭƎǘΤ 
нΦΦΦ²Φ YƻƴƛƎ                         нмсу tΦ 
оΦΦΦ{Φ {ǾŀǊōƛŎ                        нмот tΦ 
  
²ƛǊ ǎǇƛŜƭŜƴ tǊŜƛǎ {ƪŀǘ ƧŜŘŜƴ ȊǿŜƛǘŜƴ {ƻƴƴǘŀƎ ƛƳ aƻƴŀǘΣ {ǘŀǊǘȊŜƛǘ мм-лл ¦ƘǊΦΦΦWŜŘŜƴ 
½ǿŜƛǘŜƴ aƛǧǿƻŎƘ ǎǇƛŜƭŜƴ ǿƛǊ ǳƴǎŜǊŜƴ CǊŜǳƴŘǎŎƘŀƊǎ {ƪŀǘ 
{ǘŀǊǘȊŜƛǘ м-лл ¦ƘǊ 
  
²ŜƛǘŜǊŜ !ǳǎƪǳƴƊ 
  
²ŜǊƴŜǊ {ƛƳƪŜΦΦΦΦΦΦΦоолл нрсрΦΦΦΦΦΦлпмл ммуотм 

Bar News  

'ÅÒÍÁÎ 
#ÌÕÂ 
 (ÁÐÐÙ 
(ÏÕÒÓ 

 
4ÕÅÓÄÁÙ 
ÔÏ             

3ÕÎÄÁÙ 
ΣΤÐÍɂ
ΤÐÍ 

Dear Members and Guests,  

 

The Club is now investing in new Point of Sale hardware and software and you will soon see 

the fruits of this in January.  You will be able to look forward to being able to Tap & Go on 

your payments.  We will be offering our Social Members some more benefits as well.  Watch 

this spaceé. 

 

òBeauty lies in the eyes of the beerholderó 

 

Anon,  
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